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Executive Director, and the support of the OLA, staff and 
council will ensure that everything we do for our organization 
connects to the strategic plan.

Finally, the council and I will continue to support all of the 
things the OLA and the OSLA do best: the Forest of Reading® 
Program, planning for Super Conference 2015 (yes, it starts 
now), ongoing Together for Learning webinars, tips and updates, 
providing and seeking content for The Teaching Librarian 
magazine, the OSLA video contest, and most importantly, 
ensuring that we network with our colleagues in school 
libraries, share the valuable work done by the OSLA, and 
ensure that our membership grows.

I’m always saying folks don’t know what they don’t know. As 
passionate supporters of effective school library programs, we 
need to get out there and share our stories. Share them with 
administrators, parents, trustees, and colleagues. It’s important 
that we do this so that everyone in education understands 
our universe of possibilities. School libraries and effective 
programs are vitally important to every school community and 
to the success of every graduate of school systems.

Share your stories, open up to the universe of possibilities! z
 


